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We are all created unique and special.  

He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  
1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week has been children’s mental health awareness week. The theme of the week has been “My Voice 

Matters.” The wellbeing champions delivered a great presentation to the rest of the school to raise awareness 

and discuss mental health and wellbeing. The children have also taken part in an inter-house art competition 

whilst considering how colours represent feelings too. Whilst children’s mental health has been a focus this 

week it is very important to us at Eton Porny all year round.  

Wishing you a lovely half-term and see you back on Tuesday 20th February,   Emma Stanford-Smith 
(Headteacher) 
 

My Voice Matters is about empowering children and young people by providing them with the tools they 

need to express themselves. During Children’s Mental Health Week we want all children and young people, 

whoever they are, and wherever they are in the world, to be 

able to say – and believe - “My Voice Matters”.  





CELEBRATION 
      The results of this week’s celebration awards 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 
   

Reception: Yousaf and Oscar  

Year 1:  Natalie and Fraser 

Year 2:  Aryan and Muskan 

Year 3:  Akira and Alice 

Year 4:  Cameron and Daisy 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 
 

Reception: Thomas 

Year 1:  Ibrahim 

Year 2: Olivia 

Year 3:  Krisla 

Year 4:  Charlotte 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

Sparkly Green 

 

 

Thank you  
to the PTA and all of the parent  

volunteers for organising 

and running such a fun  

valentines event for the 

children this week.  

Everyone who attended 

enjoyed a range of 

crafts, biscuit decorating 

and games. 

NEW PE DAYS  

AFTER HALF TERM 
 

Reception—Friday 

Year 1 and 2 – Tuesday and 

Wednesday  

Year 3 –Monday and Tuesday 

Year 4  - Monday swimming 

and Tuesday 

9th February 
SEBMAT Inset Day (school closed to all 

pupils.) 

19th February  
INSET day (school closed to all pupils) 

Return on Tuesday 20th Feb 

7th March World Book Day (Optional dressing up) 

12th and 14th 

March  
Parents Evening -All Years  



 


